
The Honorable Dennis C. Shea, Vice Chairman 
 

Vice Chairman Dennis Shea was reappointed by Senate Republican Leader Mitch 
McConnell for a third two-year term expiring December 31, 2014. An attorney with 25 
years of experience in government and public policy, he is the founder of Shea Public 
Strategies LLC, a public affairs firm based in Alexandria, Virginia. Before starting the 
firm, he served as Vice President for Government Affairs—Americas for Pitney Bowes 
Inc., a Fortune 500 company. 

Vice Chairman Shea’s government service began in 1988, when he joined the 
Office of Senate Republican Leader Bob Dole as counsel, subsequently becoming the 
Senator’s deputy chief of staff in the Office of the Senate Majority Leader. In these 
capacities, he advised Senator Dole and other Republican senators on a broad range of 
domestic policy issues, was involved in the drafting of numerous pieces of legislation, and 
was recognized as one of the most influential staffers on Capitol Hill. In 1992, Vice 
Chairman Shea’s service with Senator Dole was interrupted when he ran for Congress in 
the Seventh District of New York. During the 1996 elections, Vice Chairman Shea 
continued to help shape the national public policy debate as the director of policy for the 
Dole for President Campaign. Following the elections, he entered the private sector, 
providing legislative and public affairs counsel to a wide range of clients while employed 
at BKSH & Associates and Verner, Liipfert, Bernhard, McPherson, and Hand. 

In 2003, Vice Chairman Shea was named the Executive Director of the President’s 
Commission on the United States Postal Service.  Many of the Commission’s 
recommendations were subsequently adopted in the landmark 2006 postal reform 
legislation. 

In 2004, Vice Chairman Shea was confirmed as Assistant Secretary for Policy 
Development and Research at the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development. 
As Assistant Secretary, Vice Chairman Shea led a team responsible for conducting much 
of the critical analysis necessary to support the Department’s mission. In 2005, Vice 
Chairman Shea left to serve as Senior Advisor to Senator Elizabeth Dole in her capacity as 
chairman of the National Republican Senatorial Committee. 

Vice Chairman Shea received a J.D., an M.A. in History, and a B.A. in 
Government, from Harvard University. He is admitted to the bar in New York and the 
District of Columbia. The Vice Chairman currently resides in Alexandria, Virginia, with 
his wife Elizabeth and daughter Juliette. 


